
 

 

 

 

HALF TERM INFORMATION UPDATE Year 3 
Adults in the year: Miss Stewart , Mrs Kirby, Mrs Buono, Miss Rochnia and Mrs Kemble 

Message from the staff:  
Lots to look forward to this half term including Sports Morning for Year 3 on Thursday 6th July and the 
Summer Fayre Thursday 13th July. 

THIS HALF TERM’S LEARNING 

MATHS: 
We will be learning about adding and subtracting 
with money and finding change, telling the time 
using analogue and digital clocks, 2D and 3D 
shapes and angles. Finally, we will be at Statistics 
reading graphs and charts. 
 
 

English: 
We will be reading the classic book “The Wizard 
of Oz, ”and writing newspaper reports. 
VIPERS 
In our reading vipers lessons, we will be 
developing our vocabulary, inference, prediction, 
retrieval skills 

PE:  
Children will be having PE on a 
Monday. 
The children will be focusing on 
track and field activities. 
 

PSHCE: 
The children will learn about the 
importance of a good night’s sleep and 
keeping active. 

MFL: 
This half term we will 
learn the names of 
fruits. 

Geography: 
We will be learning about 
different types of extreme 
weather and human impact on 
the planet. 

Science: 
The children will continue to 
learn about flowering plants 
and their life cycles. We will 
investigate how water is 
transported around plants. 

Music: 
Using your own imagination to 
compose your own pieces of 
music. 
 
 

How parents can help at home:  
We really want our class to develop a lifelong love of reading so please encourage your child to read 
as much as possible and read them stories whenever you are able.. If your child gets spellings, please 
can they practice these several times a week to help them do well in the spelling test on Friday. 
Practise times tables using Times Table Rockstars: your child’s login can be found in their reading 
diary. 
Plant seeds and on observe how the plants change and grow. 

Days/Dates to remember:  
 For some children, spellings are set on Thursdays. Spelling tests will be on the following Thursday. 
 Please ensure children bring their books daily in to school so we can also read with them in class. 
 As the weather is getting warmer, please send your child with a bottle containing water, a sun hat 

and sun cream. 

 


